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Gawler Rail Electrification Project 
 
Pym Street and Belford Avenue level crossings temporary 
closure postponed 
 
The Department for Infrastructure and Transport wishes to advise that the planned temporary closures 
of the Pym Street and Belford Avenue level crossings have been postponed. 
 
The works, which were scheduled to commence from 11pm Sunday, 17 January, will be rescheduled 
to a later date. Advance notice will be provided prior these works occurring.  
 
If you have any questions or would like to speak to a member of the project team, please phone 
1300 080 834 or email to dit.gawlerelectrification@sa.gov.au 
 
For further information, visit www.dit.sa.gov.au/GREP 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
Gawler Rail Electrification Project Team 
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